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UPDATE ON INFRASTRUCTURE UPGRADES
Ventura Compressor Station

This update is to provide an overview of current activities pertaining to the SoCalGas Ventura Compressor 
Station. These updates are also distributed on social media and are available on our project web page: 
socalgas.com/Ventura.
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UPCOMING PLANNED 
MAINTENANCE 
Starting on March 2, we have 
planned maintenance work within 
the Ventura Compressor Station, 
unless weather or other conditions 
require us to postpone the work. To 
complete this pipeline work safely, 
a small amount of gas may be 
released; however, this gas will be 
vented through carbon cannisters, 
to help minimize potential odors in 
the area. We do not expect these 
actions to result in disruptions to 
the community.

YOU’RE INVITED: PUBLIC FORUM MEETING 
As shared in our last newsletter, SoCalGas will host a series of public forums, both in-person and 
virtual, to provide the community with the opportunity to learn about the Ventura Compressor Station 
Modernization Project feasibility study. The feasibility study evaluates potential alternatives to the planned 
project, including alternative site locations and equipment configurations. The forums will also provide an 
opportunity for the community to learn more about the facility, meet with members of the project team, 
and ask questions about the study. 

For more information, please visit socalgas.com/Ventura  
or contact us at projectinfo@socalgas.com or (805) 681-7937.

In-Person Meetings 

In-person meetings will be at the Crowne Plaza Ventura 
Beach, 450 East Harbor Blvd. Ventura, CA 93001. All local 
and state COVID-19 health protocols will be followed. 

Thursday, March 31;  10 a.m. – 11 a.m. and 6 p.m. – 7 p.m.

Saturday, April 2;  10 a.m. – 11 a.m.

Virtual Meetings

Tuesday, March 29;  10 a.m. to 11 a.m. and 6 p.m. to 7 p.m.

Saturday, April 2;  3 p.m. – 4 p.m.

For more information and to register for the in-person 
meeting, please visit: socalgas.com/VenturaPublicForum

SAVE THE DATE




